
This is a friendly reminder that the third instalment 
of your 2011/2012 rates is due by 5pm, 
Wednesday February 29 2012.  Rates invoices 
were posted out in January.  Payments received 
after February 29 will attract a 10% penalty.

Please contact our friendly Customer Services 
Team on 07-878-0800 or free phone 0800 932 
4357 for further assistance.

WDC Notices

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive
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WAITOMO DISTRICT RATES REMINDER

COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULE
FEBRUARY/MARCH 2012

The following meetings of the Waitomo District 
Council are scheduled for February/March 2012:

Tuesday 28 February 2012 - Monthly Council 
Meeting

Tuesday 6 March 2012 – Adoption of draft 
2012-2022 Long Term Plan for Audit

The above meetings will be convened in the 
Council Chambers, Queen Street, Te Kuiti 
commencing at 9.00am.

An invitation is extended to members of the public 
to attend these meetings for observation purposes.  

Any member(s) of the public wishing to speak at a 
Council meeting are required to gain approval from 
the Mayor at least two working days prior to the 
meeting.

Copies of the agendas will be available for 
inspection at the Waitomo District Council offices 
and Waitomo District Library two working
days before each meeting.


